

PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION

September, 2014

Dear McDougle PTO member

Welcome to the 2014-15 school year at McDougle Elementary School, the house of the Lions. I am so proud to be part of this outstanding McDougle family. As I serve as PTO President for a fourth year, I cannot find a reason why not to devote my time to serve McDougle parents, students, and teachers.

I am thrilled to know you decided to join the PTO. Welcome. You are essential to your child's academic succes.

Thank you for your valuable contribution to McDougle PTO. Let us have fun as we endeavor this new school year.

Sincere thanks

Yunis Rubio PTO President

Together We Achieve More!